
Dear Parent and Carers,
I hope you all had a restful and relaxing summer holiday. Thursday was a wonderful, though rainy, start
to the term. The children bounded in and it was a great joy to see the enthusiasm with which they
returned to school. 

This week we have focused on settling all of the children in and building relationships with their new
teacher. As you will know, next week we have some amazing trips planned: Year 5 will be visiting the
London Eye and going on a river cruise, while Year 4 will experience the challenges of a Nuclear Wild
Forest Mud Run. Years 2 and 3 will have their trips the following week.

On Wednesday, Year six will be going on their residential at Gilwell Park to experience a wide range
of outdoor activities, which will include climbing, high ropes and team building. The main aim of the
residential stay is to develop independence, confidence and leadership and for many, this will be the
first time they have spent an extended period away from home. I know they will have a fantastic time
and look forward to their return on Friday.

At St Saviour’s, we are always keen for children to develop a sense of public duty and give them a
voice to challenge and bring about change. With this in mind, children will have opportunities to apply
for various roles around the school that will enable them to take responsibility for different areas of
school life, for example, by becoming a member of the School Council, Learning Council or Worship
Council. They may also wish to take responsibility for aspects of the school environment, ensuring that
our school runs effectively and that the children are part of that process.

Finally, it has been a pleasure to meet so many of you at the school gate over the last two days. If you
have not had the chance to introduce yourself yet, I look forward to meeting you in the coming days. 
Yours faithfully,
Mr Pitchford 
Headteacher

Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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HOME LEARNING PROJECTS

Well done to everyone
that has brought in their

homework projects.
They look amazing.



SCHOOL UNIFORM

Our school uniform is available to purchase from Victoria 2 but many of the items can also be purchased from
supermarkets and other retailers. 

https://www.victoria2schoolwear.co.uk/product-category/primary-school/st-saviours-cofe-primary-school/

ATTENDANCE
Well done Year 6 Anne Frank & Year 6 Stevie Wonder

who have got 100% attendance this week.

The expected attendance level at St Saviour's is 97%. All appointments, other than emergency ones, need to
be booked outside of school hours. Other than in an emergency, a letter or appointment card must be

presented at the Main Office ahead of the appointment for the school to be able to authorise the absence.
Holidays during term time will not be authorised. 

We have a ‘Soft Start’ for Y1 - Y6 where the school is open from 8:40am for children to arrive at school and
settle ready for the start of the school day. Please remember your child must be in school by 8:55am to

avoid a late mark.

If your child is going to be absent due to illness, please call or leave a detailed message for the office team,
including the reason your child is off sick.

https://www.victoria2schoolwear.co.uk/product-category/primary-school/st-saviours-cofe-primary-school/


PARENT INFORMATION
PE

PE days for each year group are as follows.

PE kits are to be left in school and taken home half termly

Forest School
Year 1 will have Forest School on Fridays.
Please ensure they have their full Forest

School kit - wellie boots & waterproof
overalls.

Homework
Online homework will be set on Thursdays

and due on Tuesdays.
Homework logins will be in your child’s

reading record.
Reading Records

Reading records should be consistently
returned to class to monitor home reading

and to change books



PARENT CALENDAR
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